
Engaging minds. Nurturing success. Inspiring futures. 

 

Haylands Way, Bedford MK41 9BX 

Telephone: 01234 261516  

e-mail: office@goldington.beds.sch.uk 

Website: www.goldington.beds.sch.uk         

Principal:  Mr. Francis Galbraith BSc (Hons), NPQH, MBA 

 
 

8 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From tomorrow (Tuesday 9 January 2024) all students 
should come to school in their full school uniform as the 
changing rooms will be available to use during PE lessons.  

Kind regards 

School Office 
Goldington Academy 
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